
Dear Planning Team 
  
Further to my earlier comment in response to the project team’s asserƟon that they are not aware 
of any construcƟon acƟvity near 13 Belsize Crescent (2023/0692/P), and given everyone’s apparent 
aversion to site visits, I would like to submit the following photos (all taken from within 50m of the 
site) as evidence of the current state of affair on the street. 
  
Corner of Belsize Lane and Belsize Crescent (Crescent Fruiterers) 

 
  
4 Belsize Crescent (Belsize Dental Care)  

 
  
5 Belsize Crescent & suspended parking bay at 13 Belsize Crescent  

. 
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20 Belsize Crescent  

 
  
27 Belsize Crescent 

. 



 
  
Whilst all of the above are in extremely close proximity 13 Belsize Crescent, we have already 
established that all of these construcƟon sites fall outside of the very small area reached by the 
project team for the purpose of the CMP consultaƟon… 
  
Hopefully, this once again serves to demonstrates the inadequacy of the CMP consultaƟon. It also 
illustrates the local residents’ concerns in relaƟon to construcƟon traffic. 
  
On this last point, a second independent report has been commissioned to provide addiƟonal traffic 
analyƟcs. It will be forwarded to the Council at the earliest opportunity (hopefully in the second half 
of November). 
  
Kind regards 
  
Jean-Sebastien Pelland 
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